
 

21-015E 
世 界 龍 岡 學 校 劉 德 容 紀 念 小 學 
L U N G  K O N G  W O R L D  F E D ER A T I O N  S C H O O L  L I M I T E D 

L A U  T A K  Y U N G  M E M O R I A L  P R I M A R Y  S C H O O L 

Dear Parents/Guardians,                                                                                              14th September, 2021 

Arrangements for “Self-Registration for the Hong Kong Speech Festival Competition” 

The 73rd Hong Kong Schools Speech Festival will soon begin. The school welcomes students who have not 

been selected by teachers to pay for themselves and participate in the competition to unleash their creativity and 

potential. Students interested in participating can register through the school. Please pay attention to the following 

reminders before registering: 

★ Parents must decide whether to participate or not according to  your children's abilities. 

★ Students must pay themselves to participate in the competition. Each category is $145. Parents will arrange 

training by themselves, and the school will mainly handle the registration procedures on their behalf. 

★ Parents are required to record videos by themselves according to the recording requirements of the organizer, and 

pass the videos to the school for uploading to the designated platform of the conference. 

★ The recitation materials have been uploaded to the school intranet. Parents please choose the recitation materials 

and fill in the information required for registration before registering by themselves, such as Class, Chinese and 

English names, gender, date of birth, material number and contact phone number. 

If the information is incomplete, the school will not be able to assist with the registration procedures. 

★ Special Announcement of Hong Kong School Music and Recital Association: 

1. Recording format 

• The association has decided to conduct this year's competition in "video format", with judges assessing 

the participating videos. 

2. Project Arrangement 

• The association will only hold individual and 2-person events this year, group events will be suspended. 

Notes for Cross-border students: 

Since this year’s speech festival is conducted in the form of video recording, if you fail to provide videos that 

meet the requirements of the organizer, you will lose the eligibility to participate. Parents must consider this 

before registering at their own expense. 

Please sign the electronic reply slip before Thursday, 16th September, 2021 overdue reply slips will not be 

accepted. According to the requirements of the organizer, once paid, all fees will not be refunded. For inquiries, 

please contact Mr. Lau Yin San. 

Yours faithfully,    

                                                                                                                             Mr. Chan Chun Wah 

                                                                                                                         Principal         

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
                 Reply Slip                                                              (21-015E) 

Dear Principal, 

I have read the circular “Self-Registration for the Hong Kong Speech Festival Competition” and  

  *  my child wishes to participate in the school speech festival. 

 (Registration information not required) 

                 my child does not wish to participate in the school speech festival  

(Please fill in the registration information below) 

and would like to participate in these categories (Up to 2): * □Cantonese □English □Putonghua,  

and agrees to pay the registration fee of                      dollars. 

Chinese Name:  

English Name:  

Gender:  

Birth date: 

(Year/Month/Day) 

 

Recitation material number:  

                                                                  

Class (          ) Student:                                      

Parent's Signature:                                   

Contact Number:                                      

Date:                                      * Please tick as appropriate. 

Parents please reply via the electronic circular on or before Thursday, 16th September 2021.  


